Letters of Comment and Responses ATTACHMENT D-832

Comment Letter R-11

From: dib83@netzero.net

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 4.29 FM
To: LUEG, PalomarMP

Subject: Opposed to Expansion

To Whom It May Concern:

As residents of both Carlsbad and San Diego County my family and | are vehemently opposed to any expansion of the current R-11-1
MecClellan airport.

The Burtons

7450 Esfera St
Carlsbad CA 92009
780-753-7715
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Response to Letter R-I1

The Burtons

R-11-1 The comment does not provide input related to the recirculated Draft PEIR subjects.
Therefore, no changes to the PEIR have been made, and no further response is
required. This comment is included in the Final PEIR for review and consideration by
the County Board of Supervisors prior to a final decision on the Proposed Project.
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